
  MEDIA ADVISORY 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

06.05.2024 MPAHITD- George Town Revitalization – Phase II  

Public Notification: George Town Construction Activities 
 
George Town, Grand Cayman – June 5, 2024, The George Town Revitalisation Initiative, 
overseen by the Ministry of Planning, Agriculture, Housing, Infrastructure, Transportation, and 
Development, in coordination with The National Roads Authority and the RCIPS, is dedicated to 
keeping the public informed about current and upcoming construction activities. These projects may 
impact daily routines and traffic flow in George Town. Below is a summary of the scheduled works 
and related public notifications: 
 
Robson Construction Works: 

• Thursday, June 6, 2024: Drilling of a well on Edward Street near Victoria’s Secret. 
o Note: The road closure application for this work is pending approval by the RCIPS. 

Affected stakeholders will be notified in anticipation of this approval. 
 
CUC Works – Phase 7, 8 & 9 (NRA Traffic Management Plan): 

1. Wednesday, June 5, 2024: Works commence in the Post Office Parking lot. 
o Timeline: Approximately two weeks. 

2. Saturday, June 8, 2024: Works commence at the intersection of Edward Street and 
Shedden Road. 

o Timeline: conducted over two weekends: June 8-9 and June 15-16). Road closure 
required. 

3. Monday, June 17, 2024: The next phase of works will begin. 
o Timeline: Approximately 2 weeks.  

 
Please note that these project plan dates are current but may be subject to change. These activities 
are part of ongoing efforts to enhance infrastructure and ensure the safe and efficient operation of 
public utilities in our community. 
 
We encourage all residents and businesses to stay informed and plan accordingly to 
minimize disruptions. 
 
Details and updates on these construction works, please visit Ministry and George Town 
Revitalisation FB/IG channels, www.gov.ky/pahi and the National Roads Authority 
website.(www.caymanroads.com) 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation as we work together to improve our 
infrastructure. 
 
 
About the Ministry of Planning, Agriculture, Housing, Infrastructure, Transport & Development 
(PAHITD):  Under the guidance of Hon. Minister Johany ‘’Jay’’ Ebanks, The Ministry of PAHITD is 
dedicated to enhancing the quality of life and economic prosperity of the Cayman Islands through 
comprehensive planning, sustainable agriculture, efficient housing solutions, and critical 
infrastructure development. Our mission is to create a resilient and thriving future for all residents and 
visitors. 
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CUC WORKS – Phase 7,8 &9 from NRA Traffic Management Plan 
Post office Parking lot. The area expected to be impacted is highlighted below: 

 
 

 
Edward Street and Shedden Rd 

Note: These works will only be conducted over the weekend and thus will be spread over two 
weeks (June 8-9 & 15-16) Road Closure will be required. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

   
 

The next phase of works to follow the above works. Projected start: Monday June 17, 2024 

 


